
Contact Information 
New to Prairie Tab?  Please visit our website at www.prairietab.com.   

For more information, please call or visit the church office. 
 

Announcements for the bulletin or Sunday morning?  

Please send them to info@prairietab.com by Thursday noon. 
 

Church Office phone: 403-443-5858 
311-11 Ave NE, Box 2762, Three Hills, AB T0M 2A0 

OFFICE HOURS:  Tuesday-Friday 9:00—12:00 p.m. and 1:00-4:00 
 

You are welcome to contact any of our staff with questions related to  
their areas of ministry or to arrange a visit. 

Jerred Andreas · Lead Pastor · pastorjerred@prairietab.com 
Gaylene Archibald ·  Counselling  

Irene Boody · Office Administrator ·  irene@prairietab.com       
Sylvia Jardine · Bookkeeper ·  bookkeeper@prairietab.com     

 

Sunday Morning Service 
May 28, 2023, 10:30 a.m. 

“Filling Up What is Lacking in the  
Sufferings of Christ” Colossians 1:24 

Dr. Trevor Douglas 
 

“God’s Awesomeness” on Zoom  6:30 p.m. 
John Mills 

PTC Building a Community in Christlikeness  
Board of Elders:   
Albert Ehmann (chair) albert.ehmann@prairietab.com 
Jim Stenstrom (vicechair) jim.stenstrom@prairietab.com 
Trevor Douglas (secretary) trevor.douglas@prairietab.com 
Keith Boody (Elder of Finance) keith.boody@prairietab.com  
Timothy Bowman timothy.bowman@prairie tab.com 
Craig Grierson (Elder Liaison to Operational Ministries Team)    
 craig.grierson@prairietab.com 
 

Operational Ministries Team:   
Dorothy Hunt (Hospitality and Human Resources) 
Keith Boody (Treasurer) 
Craig Grierson (contact person for Facilities) 
Mike Scott (Technology) 
Terry Wiley (Policy Management) 



 
 

May 30—Tuesday Round Table Discussion on 
TRUTH, 7:00 p.m. in the PTC sanctuary.  
Everyone is welcome! 
 

Sundays—Discipleship for children, youth, and 
adults;  9:30 a.m. 
 

June 4—Super Seniors Sunday Morning service 
10:30 a.m.  Pastor Jerred speaking on Hebrews 
11:31; Joshua 2 “Rahab’s Faith” 
 

Sundays—Kids Worship during the sermon; 
Jeaneth Maxwell—leader 
 

Sundays—Supervised NURSERY for 0-3 year 
olds is open at 10:30 a.m. Sign-in opens at 10:25 
a.m.  The Parent Room is open for infants. 
 

June 4—Community Hymn Sing, Super Seniors 
Sunday, 3:00 p.m., Sanctuary 
 

Sundays—Tab Youth, 6:00 p.m. Blue Room, 
Eliana Nazari—leader 
 

Sundays—“God’s Awesomeness”; 6:30 p.m. 
Zoom, John Mills—leader 
 

Wednesdays—Men’s Bible Study, will resume in 
September 
 

Wednesdays—Women Prayer Warriors, praying 
for our children, Wednesdays 7:30 p.m., Blue 
Room, Donna Brouwer—leader 
 

June 2—Celebration of Life service for Arnold 
Olver is Friday, June 2 at 2 pm, PTC sanctuary 
 

June 6—Tuesday Prayer Meeting Zoom, 7:00 
p.m., resumes June 6 with Andrew and Brittany 
Sherwood, Chad 
 

June 10—PTC Ladies Breakfast, 8:30-10:00, Blue 
Room 
 

June 13—Members Meeting, 6:30 p.m. Please 
bring snacks to share. 
 

June 20—Seniors Coffee Fellowship,  
10:00-11:30 a.m., Fireside Room 

Missionary of the Week 
Ken and Isaura Orr 

Ken and Isaura serve with 
ProjectAmaZon (PAZ). Ken is the son, 
grandson and great-grandson of 
missionaries and is also the third 
generation of his family to serve God 
in Brazil where he was born. Isaura is a native of the Brazilian 
state of Pará.  Married since 2009 and the parents of Sarah Zoe, 
they are seeking to adopt Ana Luisa. Ken works as an accountant 
for PAZ in Santarem, Brazil. Isaura, a nurse, travels to outlying 
rural communities by boat to give medical aid. Pray for them as 
they have full schedules serving in their local church’s Bible 
studies and training sessions. 

Round Table Discussion—Tuesday, May 30, 7 p.m. 
During the pandemic, many people polarized over their favorite 
media news source.  Those on the opposite pole often mocked 
their friends’ news source as fake news, insisting that theirs was 
more accurate.  Sadly, great division among friends and family 
resulted.  So, how does a PTCer who wants to become more 
Christlike discern what is truth and what is error in the various 
news sources?  Both the May 30th and June 27th Round Table 
Discussions will focus on this all-important issue.  Teens are   
especially welcome as we want your voices to be heard! 


